
Mid -Atlantic Chapter  

Solid Waste Association of North America  
 

SOLID WASTE NEWS  
for Waste Professionals  

August 13, 2013  

SWANA Mission Statement:   
 

ά!ŘǾŀƴŎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜ ƻŦ ŜŎƻƴƻƳƛŎŀƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘŀƭƭȅ ǎƻǳƴŘ 

ǎƻƭƛŘ ǿŀǎǘŜ ƳŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ bƻǊǘƘ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀΦέ   

9ŘƛǘƻǊΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

Vice-President 
Mark Gutberlet, P.E. 
410-771-4950 
EA Engineering 
 

Secretary 
Andrew Kays 
410-333-2750    
NE MD Waste Disposal Authority 
 

Treasurer 
Carrie Pendleton, P.E. 
410-381-4333 
Geosyntec ConsultantsτMD 
 

Past President 
Robin Roddy 
302-764-5385 
DE Solid Waste Authority 
 

IB Representative 
Dana L. Murray, P.E. 
703-471-6150 
SCS Engineers 
 

Directors 
Peter Bieniek 
410-996-6275 
Cecil County, MD 
 

Hallie Clemm 
202-671-0575 
DC Department of Public Works 
 

Tim Ford 
410-729-8370 
Maryland Environmental Service 
 

Thomas C. Hilton, P.E. 
410-638-3513 
Harford County, MD 
 

Stephen T. Lezinski 
240-777-6590 
Montgomery County, MD 
 

Stephen G. Lippy, P.E., BCEE 
410-296-9150 
Baltimore County, MD, Retired 
 

Jonathan Meyers, P.E. 
410-290-7775 
ARM Group, Inc. 
 

John Neyman 
302-658-4097 
Republic Services, Inc. 
 

Mehal Trivedi 
301-600-3043 
Frederick County, MD 

President 
Niti Blackwell, P.E. 
410-313-6418 
Howard County, MD 

Where did you go?   You have not even 
ŎŀƭƭŜŘΧ  L ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ 
with August and chatting it up with 
September.   I know, I know.  I have not 
made much time for you lately, but if 
you look back, we have had a great year 
so far!    
 
January helped you set a resolution to 
make new friends.  March successfully 
got you out of your shell during the 
Transfer Station Systems Certification 
Course.  June was a bit demanding, but 
got you to release the ROAD-E-O and 
host the MRN/SWANA conference.  Both 
of which, had wonderful attendance and 
participation.     
 
September has been holding back to 
Ǉƭŀƴ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΩǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 

Election of the Board.  Lastly, November 
has also been waiting in the wing to offer 
the Manager of Landfill Operations 
Certification Course.    
 
So 2013, please come back around and 
try to slow down, if only for a little while.  
And get your game face on because 
December always tries to steal the show 
each year with the newbie, 2014.    
 
Ϥ Ϥ Ϥ ¢ƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΩǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ 

please remember to enjoy the time you 

have with your friends, families, 

colleagues and the occasional good-doer 

passerby that holds the door open! ~ ~ ~ 

 

Sincerely, 
Steve Lezinski 

5ƻƴΩǘ CƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ±ƻǘŜΗ 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ȅŜǘ Ŏŀǎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǾƻǘŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 
Directors, please do so at the following link:  https://

www.surveymonkey.com/s/L59HKSH.  All electronic votes must 
be cast by Monday, September 9, 2013.  

Dear 2013, 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/L59HKSH
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/L59HKSH
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DATE & TIME : 
 
Tuesday, November 5, 2013 -  Thursday, November 7, 2013 (8:30 a.m. -  5:00 p.m.)  
 

Certification Exam - Friday, November 8, 2013 (8:30 a.m. -  12:30 p.m.)  
 

LOCATION:  
 

Higher Education and Technology (H.E.A.T) Center  
1201 Technology Drive  
Aberdeen, MD 21001  
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Mid-Atlantic Chapter 
2013 Scholarship Program 

 

 
For the 2013 Scholarship Program, the Mid-Atlantic Chapter 
received three (3) applications.  Kristen Fawole received the 
highest score by the Chapter Evaluation Committee and received a 
$2,000 scholarship provided by Office Paper Systems (OPS) under 
its Kevin Stearman Memorial Scholarship Program. Her application 
was forwarded to the International Committee for consideration 
for the Grant H. Flint International Scholarship Award.  Kristen 
plans to major in Chemical Engineering at Cornell University.  She is 
the daughter of Deji Fawole, Project Manager, SCS Engineers, 
Columbia, MD. 

 
¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŜȄŎŜǊǇǘ ŦǊƻƳ YǊƛǎǘŜƴΩǎ ŜǎǎŀȅΥ  
 

άL ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭȅ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ {ƻƭƛŘ ²ŀǎǘŜ 
Management is to have the government intervene. 
Using the power of a large authority will give the 
necessary force to the people to care about the 
actions they take with their trash. If 
environmentalists can legislate recycling all across 
the nation, a zero-waste society will not be out of 
ǊŜŀŎƘΦέ 

 
 

Kristen Fawole 

By: Mehal Trivedi, Frederick County, MD 

Niti Blackwell (left) and Mehal Trivedi (right) present the Kevin Stearman 
Memorial Scholarship award to Deji Fawole (center) accepting on behalf of his 
daughter, Kristen, at the 2013 MRN/SWANA Conference 


